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20th March, 2024 
 
Dear Middle School Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Visit by Victorian School – Monday 22nd April 2024 
 
We are really excited that the Victorian School Company will be visiting us on Monday 22nd April as 
part of our history learning about schools in the past. The children will be learning about what it was 
like to go to school during the Victorian period, including the resources, curriculum and discipline!    
 
To help immerse the children in the experience we would like to invite them to dress up in a simple 
Victorian costume.  Costumes do not need to be elaborate, and you do not need to buy anything new.  
 
Here is some inspiration: 

 

 

                                                            
 
The cost of this experience is met from the termly voluntary contributions parents are requested to 
make.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions, we will be unable to fund the event and it will have 
to be cancelled. If you have having difficulty making the termly contributions, please speak to the 
school office in confidence. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Middle School Team 


